
NOTICE

The Glasgow City Council
(School Streets, Glasgow) (Prohibition of Motor 
Vehicles)(Traffic Regulation) Order 2024
Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the introduction of the above named Traffic 
Regulation Order in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended.

The Temporary Traffic Regulation Order which covers Phase 5 of the School Streets 
project expires in 2024, and the Council now proposes to make this Order permanent.

The permanent TRO would continue to improve road safety on the undernoted roads by 
reducing congestion and minimising the number of vehicles permitted to travel on these 
roads at the beginning and end of the school day.

The list of roads affected by these proposals are:
•	 Blackfriars Primary School - Camden Terrace
•	 Corpus Christi Primary School - Pikeman Road
•	 St Marnock’s Primary School - Langton Crescent

Details of the proposals are as follows:

The proposed Order will comprise of:
•	 Prohibiting of driving on the above roads for a period of time during the peak school drop 

off and pick up times, Monday to Friday, except for permitted vehicles. The restrictions 
are in place at Blackfriars Primary School and St Marnock’s Primary School between 
the hours of 8.30 - 9.15 and 14.30 - 15.15 and at Corpus Christi Primary School between 
the hours of 08.30 - 09.30 and 14.30 - 15.30.

Further information and copies of the relevant maps, statement of reasons and detailed 
report can be viewed online at: www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro.

Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order must submit this to:  
LESTraffic@glasgow.gov.uk and it must be received by 28th June 2024.

It is the responsibility of the person making the objection to ensure that the Council receive 
it by the date stated above.

Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a submission state their name and 
address. All objections must contain a statement of the grounds of the objection. Support 
of the proposals can also be submitted using the above contact details.

www.glasgow.gov.uk
Susanne Millar, Chief Executive,  
City Chambers, George Square, Glasgow, G2 1DU

Supporting a fair and sustainable city where everyone gets to contribute and all can benefit 
from a flourishing Glasgow.


